
 
 

 
         

Tuesday 20th February 2018 

Dear All 

WORLD BOOK DAY: THURSDAY 1ST MARCH 2018 – WWW.WORLDBOOKDAY.COM 

We shall be celebrating World Book Day in school on Thursday 1st March. Children are invited to dress up as a 

character from a book, if they would like to.  This year we are also holding an “Extreme” Reading Competition.  Take 

a photo of yourself reading somewhere “extreme or interesting”.  The competition is for both adults and children.  

Bring your photo to the hall and pin it up on the board on Thursday 1st March 2018. The winner will be announced in 

Smiley Face assembly on Friday 2nd March 2018 and prizes presented.  

We would like to encourage all children and staff to bring a favourite book to school with them that day to share 

with another pupil in school.   Please find attached a special WBD token which is redeemable against a book or audio 

book in all book shops participating in the initiative. (See the back of the token for more details.) 

PARENTS’ EVENINGS 
 

 THURSDAY 1st MARCH (3:30PM – 5:30PM) & FRIDAY 2nd MARCH 2018 (3:30PM – 7:00PM) 
 

As we have done previously, we are extending the opportunities for you to meet with your child’s class teacher, as 
many of you like the earlier slots. Please do try and make one of these dates as the teachers are finding it 
increasingly difficult to meet with parents on alternative dates due to the sheer numbers involved and the demands 
on their time for other meetings after school. 

Please complete and return the attached reply slip to your child’s CLASS TEACHER. If you have one or more 
children in school please fill in ONE FORM and return it to a teacher who will talk to the other teachers involved. 

Appointments are allocated on a first come first served basis. The teachers will allocate you a time-slot as near to the 
one requested as possible and let you know the precise time by returning your reply slip to you. The “time-slot” 
being highlighted, in some way for you. 

 

Other dates this term: 

FOSS Jumble Sale: Saturday 10th March 2018 @ 3.00pm 

VIP Days: Friday 16th March 2018 and Friday 23rd March 2018: (Places allocated, now closed) 

Next FOSS Meeting: Wednesday 21st March @ 7pm (in the staffroom) 
 

Kind regards 

Justine Watkins 

Learning for life in a positive and caring Christian community 

head@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

admin@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

www.stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 
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PARENTS’ EVENING – Thursday 1st March 2018 

Child’s name …………………………………………………… 

Teacher’s name ………………………………………………..… 

Child’s name …………………………………………………… 

Teacher’s name ………………………………………………….. 

Child’s name …………………………………………………… 

Teacher’s name …………………………………………………… 

I wish to see my child’s teacher to discuss their progress.  I would prefer the following 

times: 

(please circle three preferred times) 

3:30     3:40     3:50     4:00    4:10     4:20     4:30   4:40     4:50     5:00     5:10      

5:20     5:30 

Name of parent(s)________________________________________ 

 

PARENTS’ EVENING – Friday 2nd March 2018 

Child’s name …………………………………………………… 

Teacher’s name ………………………………………………..… 

Child’s name …………………………………………………… 

Teacher’s name ………………………………………………….. 

Child’s name …………………………………………………… 

Teacher’s name …………………………………………………… 

I wish to see my child’s teacher to discuss their progress.  I would prefer the following 

times: 

(please circle three preferred times) 

3:30     3:40     3:50     4:00    4:10     4:20     4:30   4:40     4:50     5:00     5:10      

5:20     5:30     5:40     5:50    6:00     6:10     6:20   6:30     6:40     6:50      7:00 

 

Name of parent(s)________________________________________ 

 

 


